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PINE VALLEY MOUNTAIN RIDERS

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 10, 2024

LOCATION: Alpine VFW

Meeting called to order by Susan Mena at 6:30 pm

Pledge of Allegiance: Lead by Sue Petersen

Members in Attendance: (13) Susan Mena, Sue and Bob Petersen, Laura Precoda, Marie Culver

Marty Parker, Winnie Hennessy, Jodi Davis, Miguel Corona, Brenda Baker, Adele & Leonard Pearson,

Heathir Poteet.

Minutes from March Meeting: None given (Diana absent)

Treasurer's Report: None given-my fault, (Susan)

Committee Reports:

Membership (Jodi) 83 new/renewal and 8 Honorary Members = 91 total

Newsletter: Jenny, absent, moving out of state. No updates

Website & Facebook: Ernie, absent – no report

Trails: Bill absent, working – no report

Sunshine: Jeanine, absent – no report

Old Business:

Hollenbeck Trail Ride – no report

Parades: Still undecided; do we have enough interest to proceed?

Denim Shirts: Susan ordered sample sizes but they have not come in yet. She will try again in
May.

Chihuahua Horse Camp: Due to lack of interest we are canceling the club event. If you still

want to go to the camp, then you will need to make your own reservations.

Wine Tasting Gift Certificate: Won by Adele & Leonard Pearson.



New Business:

Next Meeting: May 8 at 6:30 Alpine VFW Hall.

Wed. May 1 will be the mid-week trail ride at Sweetwater Bridge lead by Winnie Hennessey.

Green Valley Falls Campout: People are saying that it is booked up. We do not know

if it is PVMR or others.

BOD meeting May 2, 6:30 at Denny’s off of Los Coches Rd. in Lakeside. All are invited.

During the May meeting, we will start sign ups for Los Vaqueros.

Brags/Drags: Winnie spent the
weekend at Chihuahua Valley horse
camp. She told us about the place
and how nice it was there.

No other discussion of any sort

Meeting Adjourned at 7:20pm

Submitted by Susan Mena-President





PINE VALLEY MOUNTAIN RIDERS
www.pinevalleymountainrider.com
Make checks payable to PVMR
Mail to: PVMR PO Box 300

Lakeside, CA 92040

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________

2024 Membership Application
Please print legibly.

___________________________________________ __________________________________________
Name Spouse/Partner (couple /family membership)

________________________________________ __________________________ _______ __________
Mailing Address City State Zip Code

Telephone Numbers:
Hm: ( ) __________________________________ Cell: ( ) _________________________________

Cell: ( ) _________________________________

E-Mail address: _______________________________________________________________new? yes___

E-Mail address: ________________________________________________________________new? yes___

Type of Dues: ( ) - Single - $25 or ( ) - Family - $35
Type of Application ( ) - Renewal or ( ) New Member (referred by): ____________________

Names of Children (Note: Must be under 18 years of age to be included in family membership)
________________________________________ ________________________________________________
Number of Riders: ____________ Number of Non-Riders__________

For further information, please contact: Jodi Davis at 619-802-3277 marijo.jodi.davis@gmail.com

I have received and read the “Ride Rules and Trail Etiquette.” I also understand that the Pine Valley Mountain Riders ride in a
variety of terrain. Horses and mules need to be in excellent condition and members who ride should be experienced trail riders.
You may call the Trail Boss at any time for additional information not posted in the Newsletter. Remember, you ride at your own
risk

Liability Release
The undersigned, in consideration of acceptance of the application for membership, does hereby for himself/herself, his/her heirs,
executors and administrators, waive and release the Pine Valley Mountain Riders, their officers, board, and all individual members
thereof from any and all rights, claims, or legal liability that he/she might have due to
membership participation in club sponsored activities.
_______ (initial here) Applicant(s) have at least one of the following insurance coverage: Homeowners or Medical

Date: _____________________________ Signature: _________________________________________________________

Have you ever been convicted of a Felony? Circle Yes or No.
If yes, PVMR Board Directors will contact you in consideration of your request for membership. Thank You

Revised 6-2023



In The Spotlight

Hollenbeck Ride April 7th. Trail Boss: Jenny Antognoni

Eagle Rock, March 9th. Trail Boss: Marty Parker



Vern Whitaker Campout, February 23-26th. Host: Ernie Smith

PVMR Membership Brunch, January 20th.



Member businesses in our PVMR community



VAULTING LESSONS

Contact PVMR member Patti Karcher for
more information on lessons for all ages.
Sunday afternoons at Triple S Ranch in
Lakeside, 2 hr lesson only
$40! patti.karcher@yahoo.com
(619) 905-1337

Note: If you would like to include your own business card or small logo,
please provide a jpeg or photograph of the item. Send to: lprecoda@gmail.com




